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Madame President, 


Bulgaria welcomes the delegation of Tajikistan and thanks for the comprehensive presentation of the national report.

Bulgaria would like to highlight the progress that the Government of Tajikistan has achieved in enhancing the legislative, institutional and policy framework for the promotion and protection of human rights in the country since the second cycle of the UPR.

Bulgaria notes with appreciation the establishment of the National Commission on the Rights of the Child in 2017 and the persistent efforts made by Tajikistan towards the de-institutionalization of children. 

We believe that additional efforts are needed to eliminate stereotypes about the roles and responsibilities of women and men in the family and in society.  

Bulgaria would like to make the following recommendations:

1) Take further steps to combat all forms of discrimination against women and promote their greater participation in political, social and economic spheres.
2) Develop policies and implement measures that ensure access to inclusive education for all persons with disabilities. 

We wish the Delegation of Tajikistan a successful review!

Thank you.
